
 

                      Follow the Golden Rule: Do unto others as you would have them do unto you.  
 

Be Kind         Be Forgiving        Be a Good Friend         Be Honest     Love One Another                                                                                                   

 

 

Be part of our St John’s family 

Summer Term  

Another packed term! Reception had a visit from the dental nurse and had several trips 

to the library and the shops! Year 1 had a visit to Blackpool Showtime Museum, enabling 

them to discover facts about the seaside. They had a wonderful time at St Johns 

Church, celebrating a Baptism followed by a picnic lunch. Year 2 visited Fleetwood, 

where they saw lighthouses along with the period features Fleetwood has to offer. Year 

3 went to the Showtime Museum and had a fun-packed morning. Year 4 went to Martin 

Mere, where they experienced the countryside. They also visited several places of 

worship over the half term, looking at similarities and differences. Year 5 were Vikings 

in Lancaster and then experienced country life at Martin Mere. Year 6 visited Greater 

Manchester Police Museum plus had their transition visits, preparing them for their new 

adventures at high school. They also had their leavers service at St Georges Church in 

Chorley along with a performance at St Johns Church. Classes visited Stanley Park and 

Year 4 went to the rock gardens for their seasonal changes visit, linked to Science. 

Children have learned about how seasons change and adapt throughout the calendar 

year.  

This half term, each class visited the Central Library, which the children always enjoy. 

Reading is such a pleasure! Don’t forget the Summer Reading Challenge at your local  

                                                             library! Lots of free craft events too!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Teachers from September 2025 

 

Reception  Mrs Zinna 

Class 1  Miss Norton  

Class 2   Mrs Firminger 

Class 3  Miss Walsh 

Class 4  Mr Weston 

Class 5  Mr Giles / Mr Corser 

Class 6  Mrs Peach/Miss Johnston  

It is with a sad heart that we will be saying goodbye to two 

of our much loved teachers. Mrs Hume is retiring and Mrs 

Shearman is moving on to a new adventure away from 

teaching. We wish them both good luck in their next chapter. 
Thank you for all you have done for our children at St John’s- 

you will be missed!    

We are excited to welcome two new class teachers, Mr 

Weston who will be teaching class 4 and Miss Norton who will 

                                                            be teaching class 1. 

 

 

 

And finally……………… 

 

We wish our Class of 2025 the best of luck 

in their new high schools.  

 

Well done to the children that 

took part in the Blackpool Youth 

Games, you were fantastic! 

 

We finish a very 

successful year at St 

John’s- 2 successful 

inspections that state 

in the opening of their 

reports that ‘children 

are happy in this 

caring school’ (Ofsted 

April 25) and that St 

John’s is ‘an oasis of 

calm’ Siams (Oct 

2024) alongside 

another set of great 

test results (Y1 

phonics, Y4 

Multiplication Test, 

Y6 SATs) which are 

all above National 

Average. Well done to 

everyone in the St 

John’s family!   

 

School closes for 

summer on Tuesday 

22nd July at 2pm 

School re-opens on 

Tuesday 2nd September 

at 8:40am   

 

St John’s staff and governors 

wish all our St John’s families a 

very happy summer holiday; take 

time for fun and relaxation. We 

look forward to seeing you back in 

September! 
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Be part of our St John’s family 

St. John’s Church of England Primary School 

SCHOOL TERMS AND HOLIDAYS FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-26 

 

TERM 1 

School opens – Tuesday 2nd September 2025 

School closes – Friday 24th October 2025 

Holiday is Monday 27th October – Monday 3rd November 2025 

 

TERM 2 

School opens – Tuesday 4th November 2025 

School closes – Friday 19th December 2025 

Holiday is Monday 22nd December – Friday 2nd January 2026 

 

TERM 3 

School opens – Monday 5th January 2026 

School closes – Friday 13th February 2026 

Holiday is Monday 16th February – Friday 20th February 2026 

 

TERM 4 

School opens – Monday 23rd February 2026 

School closes – Monday 30th March 2026 

Holiday is Tuesday 31st March – Friday 10th April 2026 

 

TERM 5 

School opens – Monday 13th April 2026 

School closes – Friday 22nd May 2026 

BANK HOLIDAY Monday 4th May 2026 – MAY DAY 

Holiday is Monday 25th May – Friday 5th June 2026 

 

TERM 6 

School opens – Monday 8th June 2026 

School closes – Tuesday 21st July 2026 

 

INSET DAYS 

(school closed for staff training) 

Monday 1st September 2025 

Monday 3rd November 2025 

Wednesday 3rd June 2026 

Thursday 4th June 2026 

Friday 5th June 2026 


